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Priority 1: Student Success 

• Thank you to all of the LAHS staff for a great school year.  We hope your summers may be relaxing and 
rejuvenating so we are ready to go in September.  

• Graduation was held on May 30.  We had 63 seniors walk in commencement. Congratulations to our graduates.  

• Softball won its first playoff games in many years, but lost in the second round.  

• Congratulations to our track state participants.  Georgia Mundt was 6th in discus, Levi Oevering was 15th in shot 
put, and we were waiting for the results for Grace Erickson.  

• Thank you to all of our spring sports coaches and athletes on great seasons.  Trap will still have students that will 
be participating this summer for state/nationals.  

Priority 2: Effective Staffing  

• Welcome Amy O’Laughlin and Rebecca Schmitz as our new speech therapists.  Thank you to Sarah James, 
Sharon Everett and Carissa Dosio Gibbs for their support.  

• Thank you to Rhiannon Reinardy for two years of fulltime subbing.  We are excited to have Carly Steele and Sami 
Lombard back for next year.  

• Thank you to Victoria Schrimpf and Sam Barnes for their support as paras this year.  Victoria will be joining us as 
transportation secretary and Sam will be student teaching.  

• Thank you to Mr. Stokke and Mrs. Burfeind for their help as long term subs this spring.  We are thankful to them 
and happy to have Mrs. Scheck return.  

• We are currently looking for paraprofessionals at the high school and a long term sub for school social worker.  

Priority 3: Finance 

• Thank you to an anonymous donor for $1300 towards the high school sound system.  

Priority 4: Facilities  

• Thank you to the Cardinal Foundation for a donation of trees and for arranging to put them in.  

Priority 5 – Community Engagement 

• Thank you to Mrs. Kennedy and Mr. Montgomery for their support of a 4-6 track and field day including St. 
John’s students and inviting additional schools who were not able to attend.  

Upcoming Events: 

June 10 – Start of Social Studies and Language Arts summer school 

June 24 – Start of Week 1 of credit recovery 

July 8 – Start of Math and Science Summer School 

July 22 – Start of Week 2 of credit recovery 

September 3 – First day of school for students in grades 6 and 9, as well as all new to district students.  


